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The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	fairer	for	those	of	us	who	have	spent	the	money	to	
put	up	solar	panels.	We	are	a	valuable	addition	to	the	electricity	grid	and	
regulators	should	offer	us	more	than	the	minimal	amount	they	do	at	present.	It	
has	become	very	unfair.	
	
Susan	Buchanan		

	
Postcode:	2029	
	
	




